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IMPORTANT INFORMATION TO NON-CUSTODIAL PARENTS 

ABOUT OPENING A CHILD SUPPORT CASE 

 

You have made an inquiry to our office about having your child support obligation withheld 

from your wages.   

We want to inform you that, if you open a case through our office to initiate income withholding, 

you will be subject to full enforcement actions.  We will enforce all obligations in your order 

including child support, spousal support and health insurance provisions.  If there is past due 

support owing, enforcement actions may include IRS refund intercepts, credit reporting, passport 

denial, driver’s license suspension and medical enforcement.   

Nevada law allows that your employer or benefit provider may charge a fee to cover the cost of 

withholding, that you cannot be terminated because of this withholding, that a maximum of 50% 

of your income can be withheld, and that this withholding has priority over any other 

withholdings. 

You must complete the bottom of this form and the enclosed application if you want to open a 

case with our office for the purpose of paying by income withholding. 

 

 

_____________________________________   _____________________ 

          Noncustodial Parent’s Signature          Date 

 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

       Noncustodial Parent’s Printed Name 
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